KURE BEACH
BEAUTIFICATION MEETING
OCTOBER 13, 2008

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM. Due to a lack of a quorum the
meeting has been rescheduled and will be held on Tuesday, October 21* at
4:00 PM at the Town Hall.

The members who made it to the meeting held a discussion session about a
request from Planning and Zoning. P & Z is working on the signage in the
town and has requested Beautification’s input. The group responded by
suggesting that P & Z create Architectural Review Committee to review the
signs in the Business District.

The group noted that the Real Estate signs should be uriform, tasteful and
not garish.

The group suggested that the Beach Access signs, informational signs
should be uniform and consolidated.

To assist P & Z, Candace and Priscilla will meet with Ruth Allen Graphics
on the 21* to discuss ideas that can be presented to P & Z. This date is
tentative at this time and subject to change. Any change in date or time will
be placed in a e-mail and sent to the committee members.

This ended the discussion.

Please try to attend the Oct. 21% Beautification Meeting at 4:00 PM
Respectfully submitted,

Priscilla Smith



